
Cardinal Meyer Center
3525 South Lake Park Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60653
312.534.8376 

Most Rev. Joseph N. Perry
Auxiliary Bishop
President, Zacchaeus House

Dear Friend of Zacchaeus House, 

Over the years we have hosted an annual fundraiser luncheon through the courtesy of St. James 
Parish–Sag Bridge, for the operations of the House whereby we could bring together the Friends of 
the House and have some good fun with a nice meal and some prizes. The current health crisis has 
dealt a death-knell to gatherings of all sorts including church as physical proximity was declared by 
government authorities to be an agent of spreading contagion. 

Now, as many places across the country are just now beginning to show a slow emergence from 
lockdown and shelter-in-place under cautious regulations, we are also aware that many people may be 
a bit wary still. And this we can understand. For this reason we deem it wise not to hold the in-house 
fundraiser this year and replace it with an appeal by mail. 

As always, we appreciate your generosity with our ministry to displaced adult men. We have been doing 
this ministry with the leadership of our Deacons since 2002 and the Lord has blessed us with your 
friendship in being able to assist men put their lives back together following some misfortune in life.
We are consoled to see men launch from the House with new directions for themselves aided by some 
coaching and our donation of a roof over their heads and a place to eat and sleep while putting the 
particulars of their lives back together. Thank you for joining hands with us in this ministry! 

E-give on: ​ Our website, bci.archchicago.org/resources/zacchaeus-house

A check written out to​: ​Zacchaeus House
Mailed to​:	 Bishop Joseph Perry 
	 Archdiocese of Chicago 
	 3525 South Lake Park Avenue 
	 Chicago, IL 60653

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend Joseph N. Perry 
Auxiliary Bishop of Chicago 
President, Zacchaeus House

http://bci.archchicago.org/resources/zacchaeus-house

